
Rumor:  Is  Adam  Levine  and
Anne V’s Relationship On the
Rocks?

If  the  reported
relationship woes are true, then Adam Levine will have to find
someone else to serenade.  UsMagazine.com reports that the
Maroon  5  frontman  and  Victoria’s  Secret  model  Anne  V’s
relationship may be over after two years.  A source says that
the duo got into a fight, and she dumped him.  The source also
said that the reason behind the arguing is that V doesn’t
think “he treats her well.”  To add to that case, Levine did
not have his date with him at the Golden Globes.  Despite
this, Levine’s rep struck down the rumor as “100 percent not
true.”

What do you do if your partner doesn’t treat you well?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Nobody should be with someone who treats them unfairly.  Cupid
has a few tips on what to do if you feel this way:

1. Have a ‘sit down’:  You and your partner need to be able to
sit down and talk your issues out.  The only way to see the
relationship work is if you can talk everything out without
being over emotional.

2. Stay calm:  Blowing up is the last thing you want to do.
 You’ll end up saying things you regret, and you can’t take
those  things  back.   Remain  calm  and  rational  if  at  all
possible.

3. Keep your distance:  If all else fails, then walk away. 
This should be the last resort, but in the end you deserve to
be happy and with someone who treats you well.

What did you do when your partner started treating you poorly?
Share your experiences below.


